SUMITOMO AUSTRALIA LIMITED

A.C.N. 000 371 497

RECEIVED

- 4 MAR 1999



Postal Address: GPO Box 4241 Sydney NSW 2001 Tel: (02) 9335-3700 Fax: (02) 9335-3777

Our ref:

19th February 1999

Mr Shane L. Stone C/- Northern Territory Government GPO Box 3146 DARWIN NT 0801

Dear Mr Stone,

Thank you for your letter of 7th February 1999 in which you advised me of your intending retirement from the position of Chief Minister of Australia's Northern Territory.

I am writing this letter to express my sincere thanks for your assistance and co-operation extended to Sumitomo Australia Limited over the past years and I would also like to extend my very best wishes to you and your family for your future.

I do look forward to meeting with you either through the Northern Territory Government or maybe in the business sector at some time in the future.

Yours sincerely,

M. Uemura

Managing Director

Level 34, Central Plaza One, 345 Queen Street, Brisbane, 4000

Tel: (02) 9335-3700

Tel: (03) 9653-1000